
Kettleburgh Chequers Cribbage Club 

Report to Kettleburgh Annual Parish Meeting 2019 

 

Another season comes to an end with reasonable success in the league, with 4th place in the table. 

Unfortunately, no success in the competitions held throughout the season. 

We thank Ron and Debbie for opening their pub on their day off and looking after us. 

 

Andrew Paterson 

Captain 

 

NB Always looking for new players! 


